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Question 6
The Exponent report states: "This groundwater table is below loose deposit that has the 
potential to liquefy if the groundwater table were at a higher elevation." What this 
statement appears to imply is that the current level of ground water is at an elevation 
that does not present potential to liquefy loose deposit. Please confirm if my 
understanding is correct, or further clarify the statement.
Answer 6
The understanding is correct. Total liquefaction would be worse than it is now if the 
water table was higher.
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